FILED 3/21/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 02453-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 10:46 AM

To: Adria Harper

Cc: Hong Wang

Subject: RE: Move Items from Undocketed to Docketed

Good morning, Adria,

DNs 00866-2018 and 00897-2018 have been moved from undocketed matters (20180000) to Docket
20180041 per your request below.

Dorothy Menasco

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(850) 413-6770

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public
disclosure.

From: Adria Harper

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 9:39 AM

To: Hong Wang

Subject: Move Items from Undocketed to Docketed

Please move DN 00866-2018 (FAR notice on 1/31/18) and DN 00897-2018 (Commission notice on 2/2/18) from the
undocketed folder to Docket No. 20180041.

Thank you,
Adria

Adria E. Harper

Senior Attorney

Florida Public Service Commission
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6082

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-
mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.





